
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT will be held Saturday, April 8th from 2:00—

3:00pm for ages 4yrs—5th grade.  Filled Easter Eggs are due 

back TODAY.   

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT CYM DINNERS:  If you are interested in 

providing dinner for the Children & Youth Ministry on Wednes-

day nights, please see Barbara Mangrum or sign up on the 

youth bulletin board.   

 

NURSERY WORKERS NEEDED:  We have openings for nursery 

workers during the 11:00am service.  Please see the Nominat-

ing Committee if you are interested in serving.   

 

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE OFFICE:  The church secretary will 

be out of the office from 3/31—4/7.  We hope this does not 

cause any inconvenience.   

 

PLANS FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL ARE UNDERWAY.  VBS will 

be held July 10—14 for children ages 4 years old through rising 

6th grade.  This year’s theme is “Galactic Starveyors”.  Workers 

are needed for all areas.  A sign-up sheet is in the Narthex.  A 

worker’s meeting will be held on April 30th following the morn-

ing service.  Teaching materials will be available.   

 

STANDING ROCK CRAFT MAKING—BACKPACKS:  Gloucester 

Point ladies and guys are planning a craft making event for the 

following Tuesdays at GPBC from 9:30—2:00 (4/11, 5/9, and 

6/6).  No sewing experience necessary.  Mark your calendar 

and bring a friend.  Contributions will be requested for a pizza 

lunch and drinks are provided; or you can bring your own bag 

lunch.  Please bring the following supplies (portable sewing ma-

chine, thread, pins, scissors, parachute cord all colors (4 yds per 

bag), denim weight washable material you might have at home—

DO NOT purchase material as we should have plenty).  Grom-

mets will be provided and put in off sight.  We hope to see you 

there.   
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